

ALGONQUIN SHRINE CLUB



Box 203, Bancroft, ON K0L 1C0

www.algonquinshrineclub.ca

NEWSLETTER

Jums 2024

EXECUTIVE

President

David MOUNT (705)489-1614 DavidMount434@gmail.com

1st Vice

Barry ROBB (705)457-7821

2nd Vice

Jim BURKE (613)334-5537

Secretary

Dave EARLE (613)334-7455 shrine.sec@gmail.com

Treasurer

Tom HAYWARD (905)699-8302 Production@hylandice.com tlh1196@outlook.com

Chaplain

AI FRÂNSKY (613) 332-4865

Directors

Barry CROSS Dean LINTON Ed OTTO Kevin FUDGE AI FRANSKY

Auditors

Larry DONALDSON Eric MUELLER

Ambassador

Wayne WIGGINS (613)334-1245 waywell@sympatico.ca

Executive Meeting June 12, 2024 – 10:00 AM Wilberforce Legion

General Meeting June 18, 2024 – Wilberforce Legion 5:30 PM Zem Zem NOTE: TIME CHANGES 6:00 PM Dinner Dress: #2 Dress, fez

Ladies are Welcome at all Meetings

FROM THE PRESIDENT'S DESK . . .

Greetings Nobles and Ladies.

Here we are in June already. My what a fine crop of mosquitos we have now.

With all the rain our lake's levels are not as bad as was predicted.

For our dinner meeting we have the pleasure of having some of our Special Ladies in attendance.

Let's make them all feel welcome.

July 1st we are participating in the Apsley Canada Day Parade. Let's have a great showing.

Have a great summer and looking forward to seeing all in the fall.

Noble David Mount and Lady Laura



UPCOMING EVENTS

July 13
Annual Golf
Tournament
Bancroft

Parades

July 1st 4:00pm Apsley



COMMITTEES

Public Relations Charles MULLETT

Dinners Ed OTTO Barry CROSS

News Letter/Website
Dave EARLE

Membership
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

100 Million Dollar Club
Tom HAYWARD
Sick and Visiting
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

Rameses Lottery Tickets
Larry DONALDSON

Hospital
Eric MUELLER
Dave REEVES
Charles MULLETT
Wayne WIGGINS

Housing Chairman Dave MOUNT

Golf Tournament
Dave REEVES
Dave MOUNT

Float Transportation
Hald ROBINSON
Dave REEVES
Vaughn LLOYD

Fund Raising Ideas
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

UNITS

Rock Hounders ATV Unit
Barry CROSS
Chairman
Vaughn LLOYD
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON
Treasurer

Clown Unit
Wayne WIGGINS (Ding-A-Ling)
Chairman
Noble Dave EARLE (Harley)
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON (String-Bean)
Treasurer

"FROM THE DESK

OF YOUR AMBASSADOR"

I bring you greetings from our ILLUSTRIOUS POTENTATE JOHN DOMONKOS

June 6 is our SPRING CEREMONIAL in NIAGARA FALLS, and our stated general meeting. JUNE 30, will be our 150th IMPERIAL SESSION in RENO NV. These are both uplifting events and a chance to mingle with fellow shrines.

I would like to thank the NIAGARA SHINE CLUB, for hosting this year's CEREMONIAL, this is a big undertaking and congratulations to their NOBLES for all their efforts.



We had a great turn out at our May general dinner meeting; it was good to see all our snow birds back home safely and, ready to take part in our club.

We will be hosting a SPECIAL LADIES NIGHT at our next DINNER MEETING, JUNE 18th, let's make this an evening they will remember. We need all our members to be involved, contacting and providing transportation for them. Noble ED OTTO has to give the Legion the number of dinners we require by JUNE 13. PLEASE DO YOUR PART AND INFORM ME at 613 - 334 - 1245, with who you have contacted and their attendance (hope fully).

AMBASSADOR NOBLE WAYNE WIGGINS

All Mobles, Ladies and Families
Have A Great And Safe Summer!!





ALGONQUIN SHRINE CLUB PARTNERSHIP WITH SUPERIOR PROPANE

Algonquin Shrine Club has entered into a partnership with Superior Propane. This partnership has two benefits for us:

• it will allow all members, family, friends and neighbors the opportunity to reduce the cost of heating their homes, through BULK purchasing propane by Superior, for us, when the cost is at its lowest and then locking that price in for all members, in our PARTNERSHIP.

• Superior will pay Algonquin Shrine Club a FINDERS FEE for all Superior customers.

In order to be part of OUR GROUP simply call:

Jeff VOYER at 705-760-1470 – Use Promotion Code "ALGONQUIN SHRINERS"

New Superior customers will be eligible for:

1st year tank rental free

qualify for Shriner's special group pricing

Any questions call Noble President Wayne WIGGINS at (613)334-1245

NOTE: We can utilize this Fund raising Event and still practice social distancing.

Sick & Visiting

Noble Jim WILLIAMS currently in Barry's Bay Long Term Care Facility
Noble Barry BRENHAM being treated for prostate cancer.
Resting well at home.

Lady Alice DUNSTAN had a portion of her foot removed.

Currently in a Long Term Facility in Belleville.

